
 

   

 

 

 

STATEMENT ON CYBER INCIDENT 
 

Gaydon, UK, 6 September 2025: A spokesperson for JLR said: “We continue to work around the clock to restart 
our global applications in a controlled and safe manner following the recent cyber incident. We are working with 
third-party cybersecurity specialists and alongside law enforcement. 
  
“We want to thank all our customers, partners, suppliers and colleagues for their patience and support. We are 
very sorry for the disruption this incident has caused. Our retail partners remain open and we will continue to 
provide further updates.” 
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